Postcards from Iraq

Spreading the news about the good things happening here

Diane M. Davis, CPAC, Savannah District I came to Iraq in June 2006 and after 19 months I will return to Savannah, Georgia. (I work in the CPAC at Savannah District.) While in Baghdad, I served as a Customer Service Rep (CSR) for payroll and travel. I've made what I hope to be lifelong friendships here in Iraq. I have thoroughly enjoyed meeting and working with folks from across the States as well as other countries. My contact with the local Iragis has been very humbling, as well as a great learning experience. They have shown me such heartwarming hospitality and an appreciation for my being here. I was fortunate to be able to join one of the humanitarian trips out into the neighborhoods of Baghdad. It was such a joy to see the smiles on the children's faces as they were so excited for the tokens (toys & candy) we gave them. And, of course, the parents were very gracious and appreciative for the clothes and other items. They are a very gracious people, always willing to share their food and drink, no matter how little or how



Diane M. Davis, GRD-RM Customer Service Representative, participates in a humanitarian mission in Baghdad.

Although I have

much they had.

not worked directly with the actual reconstruction projects, I feel I have helped the team by taking care of them in respect to pay and travel issues. I'm very proud to be a member of this wonderful team working here in Baghdad. I will definitely go home and spread the news of what good things we are doing here with and for the Iraqi people.

I would welcome the opportunity to return one day to rejoin the effort in rebuilding Iraq and bringing peace and prosperity to this war-torn country.

Diane M. Davis
Customer Service Representative
Resource Management
Gulf Region Division, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers